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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:27 AM
To: 'George Emminger'
Subject: RE: rate increase

Good morning Mr. Emminger, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: George Emminger [mailto:gemminger57@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: rate increase 
 
Hello, 
I am on disability, military retirement and Social Security.  This means I have a very fixed income. 
Your proposed rate increase would put another strain on my already tight budget and seems excessive 
considering 
how high our rates are already.  Please reconsider this (for profit only) increase. 
 
docket # 160186 
 
George Emminger 
626 Randall Roberts Road 
Fort Walton Beach, Fl  32547 
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